
 

                                                        

Enjoying Learning - Exceeding Expectations 

Grand Avenue Primary & Nursery School 
Grand Avenue 

Surbiton 
Surrey 

KT5 9HU 
Tel: 020 8399 5344 

Email: office@grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 
Web: www.grandavenue.kingston.sch.uk 

 
          Tuesday, 12

th
 November 2024 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Children born between 1 September 2020 and 31 August 2021 are due to start Reception class at primary school 
in September 2025. 
 

Applications are now open and close on Wednesday, 15th January 2025. 
 

To apply for a place for your child to start Reception in September 2025, please log on 
to www.eadmissions.org.uk  
 

If you require any assistance with your application, please speak to Mrs Jones in the school office. 
 

Kind regards,  
 

The School Office 
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